
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I think Spring is here to stay! It is hard to believe that there are only 2 
months left of grade two and I know they will be busy months for sure!  
 

LA and Math in May 

Language Arts:  In May, we will continue to work on poetry. Please 
continue to read with your child every night, even as the weather 
warms up and spring sports begin. The students know that the only 
way to become a better reader is to read, read, read. 

Math:  Students will be finishing off our geometry unit and beginning 
to work on our data unit this month.  Please have your children 
continue to work on their quick recall of addition and subtraction 
facts to 18 at home.  This will greatly benefit your child.  

 
Thank-you for your continued support and prayer. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please let me know! 

In His service, 

Mrs. Pelster 
 

 
Grade 2C 

                                                 Chick Week 

There is lots of egg-citement in the air as we look forward to our chick 
week at the beginning of May. It is always such a highlight to watch 
them hatch and then to care for the chicks during the week. Students 
will report on the daily changes in their Chick Journal. We hope to 
have a link on our website to show some videos of our chicks 
hatching.  

 


